
 

 

 

 
 
 
Laceby Stanford Primary Academy 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby, DN37 7AX 
 
T. 01472 318003  E. office@lspa.org.uk  

Discover how we make a difference at www.stanfordschool.org 

 

 
 
 

July 2025 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents and Guardians, 

We're so excited to invite you to two special events celebrating your child's time in Year 6. These events 
are a wonderful opportunity to reflect on their journey and wish them well for the future 

Year 6 Leavers' Production 

Join us for the Year 6 Leavers' Production on Thursday, July 17th at 5:00 PM here at school. Our Year 6 
pupils have been working incredibly hard on their Leavers' Production, and they can't wait to share it 
with you! It promises to be a memorable evening showcasing their talents. 

Year 6 Leavers' Service 

Following the production, we'll hold our Year 6 Leavers' Service on Monday, July 21st at 2:00 PM, also at 
school. The Leavers' Service is a chance for us all to come together, celebrate the children's achievements, 
and wish them well as they embark on their next adventure. 

Ticket Information and Safeguarding 

Due to class sizes, health and safety regulations, and safeguarding requirements, we will be allocating 
two tickets per Year 6 child for the Leavers' Production. 

• Older siblings who are attending secondary school will count as one of the two allocated tickets. 
• Younger siblings will have the opportunity to watch the production during school time. They are, 

also, warmly invited to attend the Leavers' Service on Monday, July 21st  

To ensure the safety and security of all our pupils, and in line with our safeguarding procedures, we 
kindly ask that you complete the online form below to confirm the names of those who will be attending 
each event. Failure to complete may result in no entry to the events. Please be aware that you will also 
be required to show identification upon arrival at school. 

https://forms.gle/BorBSmarQTgWTSJKA  

Please complete the form by 12 noon, Thursday 17th July so we can finalise arrangements. 

We are very much looking forward to celebrating with you and your child! 

Yours sincerely Mrs Smith  

https://forms.gle/BorBSmarQTgWTSJKA

